
 
Harmonised Ancillary Services Workshop 
System Operation Services (Payment & Charges) 
Tuesday 29th April & Thursday 1st May 2008  

Crowne Plaza Hotel, Dundalk 
 
EirGrid and SONI would like to invite you and your colleagues to participate in 
the above workshop. 
  
As you may be aware the Regulatory Authorities recently published their 
Decision Paper on Harmonised All-Island Ancillary Services Policy - this 
document can be found on the website at the following link (copy and paste into 
your browser): 
http://www.allislandproject.org/en/transmission.aspx?article=3a949ba3-0307-
4850-8ecd-eab261fedd64 
 
 
As part of the consultation process, EirGrid and SONI are hosting workshops 
with Market Participants to seek their views and suggestions on how the 
payments and charges could be structured and implemented within the 
framework of the published Decisions and Principles. We believe it is essential 
that Market Participants take this opportunity to participate, as their views will 
help form the TSOs’ system designs for the new All-Island arrangements. 
  
We plan to run the same workshop on both 29th April & 1st May 2008 to 
accommodate as many market participants as possible. The workshops are 
being held at the Crowne Plaza Hotel Dundalk and will start at 10.00 and finish 
around 15.00.   
 
To manage the logistics involved in organising such an event, we require all 
those who would like to attend to register, by reverting to this email address: 
Margaret.McCarthy@Eirgrid.com, by Friday April 18th. Please ensure you include which 
day you will be in attendance.  
 
To ensure that all interested parties are represented we may have to the limited 
the attendance from individual companies. A confirmation email will be sent to 
confirm your attendance. 
 
On behalf of EirGrid and SONI 
 
Customer Relations  
EirGrid Plc.  
27 Lower Fitzwilliam Street  
Dublin 2 
Phone: 01 - 702 6642 
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